
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DATE:  February 6th, 2023     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CONTACT:  Officer Trevor Macy 
   Coordinator 
   Crime Stoppers of Wichita/ 

Sedgwick County 
316-925-0440 
 

 
Robbery, 1900 E. Pawnee 

 

(WICHITA, Kan.) – Crime Stoppers of Wichita-Sedgwick County is seeking information 

regarding a robbery that occurred on January 13th, 2023 in the 2000 block of S. Oliver. 

 At approximately 8:03 p.m. on January 13th, a male suspect entered the Dollar General in 

the 1900 block of E. Pawnee and began placing merchandise into his clothing. Employee’s 

noticed this and locked the front door to prevent him from leaving. When the suspect 

approached the front doors and noticed they were locked, he pulled a large black handgun from 

his jacket – at which point an employee unlocked the door and allowed him to leave.  

 Video is available here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fBtm1INPaYw 

 Anyone with information regarding this crime, or any crime that occurred in Sedgwick 

County is eligible to receive a reward by submitting a tip through Crime Stoppers by calling 316-

267-2111 or online at www.stopcrime316.com. Tipsters are always anonymous – Crime 

Stoppers will never ask someone to identify themselves. If your information leads to an arrest in 

a felony case, you could be eligible to receive up to $2,500. 

 Crime Stoppers is a division of the non-profit Wichita Metro Crime Commission.  
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